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Friday 5th May 2017 
 

NATIONAL WALK TO SCHOOL WEEK 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
The week of 15 – 19 May is National Walk to School Week.  As always we shall be taking part and 
using the week to try and encourage more people to walk (all the way or park and stride/walking 
bus), cycle or scooter to school, not just for this week but all the time.   
 
Each day in the classrooms there will be a special register to record how children came to school.  
We obviously do not want to exclude those children who have to be driven to school and so we 
would remind you that each morning we run the Walking Bus from the layby on the A272.  This 
leaves at 8.50am. 
 
Children who manage to walk, cycle, scoot or use the walking bus at least twice in the week will be 
presented with a certificate.    
 
We hope that as many of you as possible will be able to take part.  Thank you for your support; this 
initiative contributes to both our Healthy School status and the maintenance of our Travel Plan. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Sally Dreckmann  
 


